
                                                                    
 

 

Hello Virtual RA Delegates, 

We hope you and your family are doing well and staying safe. We are reaching out to you today about 

the NEA Fund for Children and Public Education. It is dedicated to electing real, pro-public education 

leaders at the federal and state level—and it is fueled by educators like us. 

I probably don’t need to tell you that this year’s election will be crucial for students in Massachusetts. 

Now more than ever, the NEA fund needs our support in order to elect public servants who will put our 

students first. The NEA Fund relies on donations from members like us. This year’s suggested donation 

is $200 per delegate but any amount is appreciated. You can donate right here and right now at 

http://www.neafund.org/donate . You can also donate every day from now and straight through to 

election day in November. 

Personally, we signed up as PAC Captains for the NEA fund because we believe that standing up 

against school vouchers and privatization, fighting for racial and gender justice and defending members 

rights is really crucial to our future. All this and more will be on the ballot this November. Will you 

donate to the NEA Fund to ensure we elect champions for our public schools and colleges this year? 

Our communities and indeed our democracy depend on it. 

Thanks so much. 

Your PAC Captains, 

Jackie Gorrie and Richard Liston 

 

P.S.  Important – In order for our state delegation’s contributions to be recognized:   

Be sure to include your membership number (your MTA number preceded by three zeros) AND your 

Delegate ID number (being sent to you on 6/30, or email jconnelly@massteacher.org to ask for it) 

when making your PAC donation. 

 

 

http://www.neafund.org/donate
mailto:jconnelly@massteacher.org

